

Darren Millar AM
Chair (Temporary)
Public Accounts Committee

By e-mail: SeneddPAC@Assembly.Wales

24/01/2020

Dear Mr Millar,

Thank you for your letter dated 9 January 2020 regarding a Ministerial Direction on NHS pension arrangements for 2019/20.

We at the Welsh Revenue Authority are only responsible for the collection and management of Land Transaction Tax and Landfill Disposals Tax in Wales.

As Income Tax is a matter for HMRC, we have not been consulted on this previously and cannot give a view on the position. I'm sorry we cannot be more helpful on this occasion.

Many thanks,

Dyfed Alsop

Chief Executive Officer

Welsh Revenue Authority